
9/1: Nat'l Food Bank Day
9/4: Closed for Labor Day
9/5: Bring Family Photo (Infants,
Toddlers, & Preschool)
9/8: Int’l Literacy Day
9/10: Nat'l Grandparent’s Day
9/14: Classic Gymnastics at Kid’s
Haven (Preschool)
9/16: Nat’l Play Dough Day
9/18-9/22: Bring Favorite Book
to Read to Our Class
9/20: Deer Lake Orchard 
Field Trip (Preschool)
Sign-up Required
9/26: Johnny Appleseed Day
9/29: World Heart Day
10/3: Annual Fall Festival

 Missy Sjolin

As the calendar turns to September, it's a special
time for families with young children to embrace the
beauty of harvest season. The changing of the season

offers many way to engage our young learners.

Encourage your children to notice how the leaves on
the trees are starting to change colors from vibrant

greens to rich reds, oranges, and yellows. Take
leisurely walks together and collect fallen leaves. You
can even press them between sheets of wax paper to

preserve their autumnal beauty.

Minnesota boasts numerous apple orchards where
you can pick your own apples. Visiting these orchards

is a fantastic family outing. Let your children pick
apples, learn about different apple varieties, and taste

the delicious fruit right from the tree. You can use
these freshly picked apples to bake pies or make

homemade applesauce together.

Harvest time in Minnesota is a splendid opportunity
to teach your children about the changing seasons,

the importance of agriculture, and the joy of
spending quality time together as a family. Enjoy the
crisp air, the vibrant colors, and the delicious flavors of

this wonderful season.
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 We want you to start a career in early
childhood education at Kid’s Haven! If

you or someone you know has a passion
for teaching and caring for children, we

would love to meet you.
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